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WESTIN HOMES STEPS UP WITH MAJOR DONATION TO
FORT BEND CHILDREN’S DISCOVERY CENTER

Top-Level Naming Opportunities at Museum Still Available

SUGAR LAND, TX (August xx, 2013) — Westin Homes, which has made dreams of new home
ownership a reality for countless Fort Bend families, is now helping make the dream of a year-
round children’s museum in the community a reality.

Jason Golan, president of Westin Homes, has presented a $25,000 donation to The Fort Bend
Children’s Discovery Center: A Very Special Project of the Children’s Museum of Houston.

“Giving to this facility is a gift to the future of Fort Bend for generations to come,” says Golan.
“It’s our way to giving back to a community that has done so much for Westin Homes.”

Golan’s name will be permanently displayed on a column in the museum’s main entry, explains
Tracy Golden, who accepted the donation on behalf of the facility. About 15 columns
remained unnamed at this time.

Top-level naming opportunities also remain in the museum’s meeting rooms at $100,000 each
as well as naming rights in its main hall for $1 million.

“The response to our fundraising effort has been very encouraging,” says Golden, who is
leading the museum’s fundraising effort. “From donations from the likes of Westin Homes to
the contributions of families, every dollar makes a difference.”

After meeting the George Foundation’s $1-million matching challenge grant months ahead of
the deadline set by the Foundation, the center is now well on its way to raising funds to meet
the first three years of its program and operating costs, adds Golden.

The Fort Bend Children’s Discovery Center is scheduled to open in the new Imperial
development in Sugar Land in the summer of 2015 in a 10,000-square-foot restored building.
Six primary exhibits, managed as platforms for learning for children birth through 12 years, will
focus on childhood questions such as “How Does It Work?,” “Where Does It Come From?,” and
“Can | Solve That?”



“There’s still a long way to go,” adds Golden, noting $1.6 million needs to be raised by the end
of 2013 to move forward with the project. “We need the support of families and businesses
from all corners of Fort Bend County.”

For more information on the Fort Bend Children’s Discovery Center, go to
www.fortbendchildrensdc.org.



